
 

 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 

May 6, 2024 
 
Dear Chairman Cole and Ranking Member DeLauro: 
 
I am requesting funding for the Borough of Haddon Heights’ Installation of Slip Lining for 
Sanitary Sewer project in fiscal year 2025. The entity to receive funding for this project is Borough 
of Haddon Heights, located at 625 Station Ave., Haddon Heights, NJ 08035. The funding would be 
used to help repair aged terracotta pipes and improve structural stabilization of existing pipeline. 
The project is an appropriate use of taxpayer funds because it will benefit the community by 
providing improvements to wastewater and sanitation infrastructure. 
 
This project has a Federal nexus as it is for the same purposes authorized in Title VI of the Clean 
Water Act, 33 U.S.C. 1381 et seq. 
 
I certify that I have no financial interest in this project, and neither does anyone in my immediate  
family. 
 
      Sincerely, 
 
 
 
      

Donald Norcross 
      Member of Congress 
 
 


